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Atlanta Partner Named Honorary Construction Safety
Professional

News

7.14.15


ATLANTA, GA (July 14, 2015) – Yesterday, the AGC National Safety Committee named Atlanta

partner, Howard Mavity, an Honorary Construction Safety Professional. 

Howard was honored for his commitment and dedication to the association. For 20 years, he has

attended AGC National Safety Committee meetings, presented on various topics, worked on

subcommittees, taught the Advanced Safety Management Course, and served on numerous State

AGC Chapter safety and HR committees.

About AGC of America


The Associated General Contractors of America (AGC) is the leading association for the construction

industry. AGC represents more than 26,000 firms, including over 6,500 of America’s leading general

contractors, and over 9,000 specialty-contracting firms. More than 10,500 service providers and

suppliers are also associated with AGC, all through a nationwide network of chapters.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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